
 

          Welcome to Grade 4! 
Some things to consider when preparing to come to Grade 4: 
 

1. Plan for in class hydration. A full, clean water bottle should come each day.  
 

2. Ensure your student has appropriate indoor shoes and a clean uniform for 
Physical Education classes. 

 

3. Please label items like shoes, P.E. clothes, plastic containers, etc. with 
student’s name to reduce confusion with lost or mislaid things.  

 

4. Keep extra supplies at home to be brought in later. Extras are often lost. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Please Note: Students will have the opportunity to order instruments and music books  
through the school later in the year. 

 

Here are the items you need: 
 

❑ A note organization system. See the reverse for options. 
❑ A pencil case that can fit into your desk (preferable nylon dual zipper), holding: 
 1 pencil sharpener  
 Pencils (HB or mechanical with lead)  
 Erasers  
 Scissors 
 4 large gluesticks  
 1 calculator  
 Highlighters  
 24 pencil crayons  

 

❑ Crayola markers  
❑ 30 cm long ruler 
❑ 200-400 sheets of lined 3-hole paper 
❑ 4-5 Sticky note pads (3”x3” or 1.5”x2”, ie Post-It Notes) 
❑ 1 art sketch book (minimum 80 pages, 8.5 x 11”)  
❑ 1 reusable water bottle (500mL–1L) 

❑ 1 backpack to hang on a hook 
❑ 1 lunch bag 
❑ 1 personal size bottle of hand sanitizer (UNSCENTED) 
❑ 5 boxes of tissue  
❑ 1 set of gym clothes (to be ordered at the office)  
❑ Indoor shoes (for Physical Education) 
❑ French/ English dictionary (La Rousse recommended) 

2024-25 School Supply List  



Choose ONE organization system for your child as you know your child best: 
 

The Organizationally 
Challenged 

The Organized  
(All-in-One = more to carry) 

The Organized  
(Streamlined = less to carry) 

10 x Duotang folders 
of different colours: 

 Plastic for durability 
OR 

 Paper for economy 

1 x 2” D-Ring binder 
Index Tabs (set of 10) 

2 x 1” D-Ring binder 
Index Tabs (set of 10) 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Photos are for reference. It does not have to be exactly as pictured. 


